NMMA Personal Watercraft (PWC) Inspection Policy

This policy paper shall serve to define and outline inspection requirements for PWC models in the NMMA PWC Certification program.

PWC models are required to be inspected upon the first model year of production.  A model which is continued from model year to model year and deemed a “carry over model”* shall be inspected a minimum of once during every three model year period.
The applicable PWC standards set by the Society of Automotive Engineers (SAE) compose the certification basis for this certification program.  If an applicable SAE standard changes, all models shall be inspected during the model year in which the SAE standard takes affect as applicable to the NMMA PWC Certification program.

*A “carry over model” is defined as not having undergone any changes to system covered by the SAE standards applicable to the NMMA Certification program.  A model may undergo aesthetic changes or a name change and not be considered a “new model.”

